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VIA REGISTERED EMAIL ONLY TO:  <request+sep8pz6arw@foi.uipa.org> 
 
 
To:  R. Brian Black 
 <request+sep8pz6arw@foi.uipa.org> 
 
Fr: Division of Financial Institutions 
 State of Hawaii 
 
Date: November 29, 2019 
 
Re: Your November 25, 2019 Inquiry  
 
The Division of Financial Institutions (“DFI”) is in receipt of your November 25, 2019 
 inquiry (attached).  
 
Based on a review of information and records pertinent to this matter, it appears that the 
data submitted by the DFI and uploaded onto data.hawaii.gov had not been accurately 
captured for the first half of FY 2019 (July 1, 2018 – December 31, 2018).  We note that 
the same information was inadvertently reported from the FY18 Annual Log in the FY19 
Semi-Annual Log.  We apologize for the confusion. 
 
Please be assured that the information that was transmitted to you on November 25, 
2019 via registered e-mail is a copy of the FY 2019 Annual Log, which includes 
requests received by the DFI from July 1, 2018 – June 30, 2019. 
 
Thank you. 
 
MF:sk 
 
Attachment: November 25, 2019 inquiry from R. Brian Black 
 
Cc:  eFile <2019 INQ-122> 
 
2019-INQ-122-LF-F 
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From: R. Brian Black <request+sep8pz6arw@foi.uipa.org>
Sent: Monday, November 25, 2019 11:48 AM
To: DCCA DFI
Subject: Registered: Record Request for DCCA UIPA Log #268 [#268]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of Hawaii State Gov't / DCCA. Do not click links or open attachments unless 
you recognize the sender and are expecting the link or attachment. 

Aloha, this log shows only seven requests for the first half of FY 19 (July  to December 2018).  The semiannual data 
posted with data.hawaii.gov for DFI  indicates that the Division received 12 requests in the first half of FY 19  (including 
two personal requests).  Is there a log that has all of the  requests received in the first half of FY 19 or some explanation 
for the  discrepancy between the posted data and this log? 

Much appreciated, 
Brian 
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